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August 24, 2020 

The Honorable Todd M. Turner 
Council Chair 
Prince George’s County Council 
County Administration Building 
14741 Governor Oden Bowie Drive 
Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772 

Dear Council Chair Turner: 

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is a legislative proposal to reduce or 
eliminate the percentage of the assessment of a qualified data center that is subject to the Prince 
George’s County personal property tax. 

The Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated.  If you 
have any questions, please contact my office or Angie Rodgers, Deputy Chief Administrative 
Officer for Economic Development, at (301) 952-5867. 

Sincerely, 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 
County Executive 
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